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Dear Parents/carers,  
Year 6 Swimming Lessons at Leasowe Leisure Centre 

I am writing to inform you that we will be taking Mrs Stones’ Year 6 class for swimming lessons every afternoon 
from Monday 26th February to Friday 1st March 2024. Please note that due to the whole school trip to 
Chester Zoo, we will not be going swimming on Thursday 29th February. The week after, we will be taking Mr 
Ryan’s class every afternoon from Monday 4th March to Friday 8th March 2024. Each lesson will be 1 
hour long and we will be back at school in time for leaving at our usual time.  
 
Your child will need a fresh, dry swimming kit and towel each day. Boys must wear swimming trunks, above the 
knee. Girls must wear full swim suits. The swimming instructors will not allow baggy shorts/ bikinis or tankinis 
to be worn. 

To help speed up the process of getting changed, they will need to arrive in school with their swimwear under 
their clothes. Therefore, the children will be able to come to school in their PE kits the week of their swimming 
lessons.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Ryan 
 
PE lead 
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